
 

Welcome Back! 
 
 

Welcome back to Class 4 for the Spring term! 
 
 
The children worked extremely hard in the Autumn term and 
made excellent progress. We enjoyed learning what life was 
like for the troops and ordinary citizens in WWI and WWII, 
and the events that contributed to the world wars. The 
children produced some wonderful pieces of writing based on 
their findings too! 
 
 
Reminder: school opens at 8.40 and lessons start at 8.45 
prompt. Please ensure your child arrives on time so they are 
ready for the day’s learning. 
 
 
As you are aware, reading is a vital part of your child’s 
education. We would appreciate it if you could sign your 
child’s home reading record weekly.  Don’t forget to log on 
to the Bug Club to access the amazing e-books. We would 
also love you to support your child in completing their 
homework. 
 
Please ensure you child has the appropriate footwear and 
warm clothing for outdoor PE in school at all times. 
 
 
Don’t forget to check the links attached for a list of useful 
websites related to our topics and to support your children 
with English and Maths at home. 
 
 
Many thanks,  

           Class 4 Team 
 

Class 4News

Homework 
Homework 
Homework will be sent out at the beginning of the half term 
and will include two tasks. The first is a research activity (there 
are a choice of two this half term) and the second is a creative 
task, both based on the topic. The homework sheet, including 
the due date, has been posted on Seesaw.  
 
Reading 
Reading at home is extremely important! Children should read 
three times a week and at least one of these sessions must be 
on Bug Club, where they must answer the comprehension 
questions too. Children may choose an age-appropriate book 
from school or home for the other two sessions. We recognise 
readers who have read more than three times a week in our 
celebration worship. 
 
Spellings 
We will send a new set of spellings every week for your child to 
learn based on what they have been doing in school. If you 
could practise these with your children, we would greatly 
appreciate it.  The children will be tested on these spellings 
every Friday.  
 
Maths 
Children should continue to practise times tables to ensure they 
are fluent in times table facts up to 12 x, as well as related 
division facts. 

       

PE Kit Reminder 
Our PE day will be Tuesday. 
 
We ask that you send your child into school on this day 
in sports clothing and appropriate trainers or plimsoles 
instead of their uniform. 
  
 

Uniform 
We love all the children to wear school uniform. It gives the 
children a sense of pride and belonging to the school and it looks 
wonderful! 
 Dark blue sweatshirt, jumper  
    or cardigan. 
 Dark blue or grey skirt/pinafore 
 Blue, grey or back trousers 
 White or blue polo shirt 
 Blue gingham dress 
 Sensible, black footwear (no trainers) 

Jewellery shouldn’t 
be worn for health 

and safety 
reasons. 

Please help us to 

enforce this. 

Please ensure that all 
your child’s personal 
clothing and property 

is clearly named. 
 
 


